
Happy Wednesday, Brothers and Sisters! I apologize for the late letter. I genuinely thought I had 
sent a letter out early this month, but my loving wife reminded me I had not. If it weren't for her, 
I would be all sorts of lost. 
 
School is going well. As many of you know, we had our annual lectureship at the beginning of 
April. Included will be a link to the Stoney Creek church of Christ page where you can view 
these videos. It was an extremely edifying and educational experience diving into the text of the 
Old Testament to find where Jesus spoke of Himself in Luke 24. All of the speakers did a 
phenomenal job, and I look forward to next year's lectures. 
 
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064548674962 
Or search “Stoney Creek church of Christ” on Facebook. 
 
This week, we started the new quarter. The classes are as follows: Revelation, Ezekiel, “Minor” 
Prophets 2(Nahum-Malachi), Jeremiah/Lamentations, Daniel, and Greek IV. So far, everything is 
going well, the course load is similar to last quarter, busy, very busy, but not overwhelmed. I also 
received my transcripts. I currently have one B, the rest are A’s with a GPA of 3.9! 
 
My wife and her good friend/sister in Christ have decided to start up a social media management 
and marketing company named Cozy Valley Media. Their goal is to bring Christian values and 
affordable prices into an otherwise highly exploited field. If there are any businesses, especially 
those from the household of faith, that would need these services, please reach out; they would 
be more than happy to help! She is still working her main marketing job full-time until this one 
“takes off.” 
 
Savannah is officially mobile!!! She is crawling all over the place! She still doesn't sleep despite 
the activity. She also enjoys eating mashed carrots and chickpeas! And I officially won the first 
word contest. She says “dada” nonstop! It's her mother's fault. I tried to get her to say “mama” 
first. 
We unfortunately had to switch babysitters recently due to their family becoming busier. The 
new family that is watching Savannah are also members of the Church. We have been blessed 
over and over in so many ways.​
 
 
At the end of March, I had to make a trip to the emergency room; my heart was having some 
severe dysrhythmia(skipping beats). The cause was blood pressure-related as far as we can tell. 
Moving forward, I will be monitoring it closely and taking medication. 
 
Please keep us in your prayers as Sierra starts this new project, as Savannah continues to grow, 
and for me as I work to resolve this heart issue. 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064548674962


 
If there are any who are interested in preaching, please reach out. I would love to speak with 
them about the opportunities presented at the Tri-Cities School of Preaching.​
​
Thank you for your past and continued support. We appreciate all you have done for our family 
and what you continue to do. I apologize again for the late letter 
 
If there are any congregations or individuals who would be interested or willing to speak about 
sending support, please put me in contact with them. ​
We are looking to raise a total of $2300 per month. Currently, we are at $1600, if no support 
changes. We have approximately 20 months remaining until I finish the third year. 
 
Cell# 615-319-7596 
Email: nathanhuntertate@gmail.com 
 
In His Service, Nathan, Sierra, and Savannah Tate 
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